
Town of Stratford 

Emergency Meeting; Departement of Energy change of scope for grant
Heat Pumps 

Roof Mount Solar
Level II EV Charger

August 18th, 2023 

 Project# DE-EE0010787

Call to Order: 3:30PM Clayton Macdonald

Reviewed Heat-Pump quotes from Dan Hebert and Nicolas Goulet. Both quoted two completely
different products. Ultimately, the Selectboard feels Panasonic is a better product for the heating side.

Reviewed product brochure and spoke with Nicolas by telephone for questions on location and
quantity. Hebert at this time cannot commit to work.

 David Belanger who originally had the quote for the ground Mount system (original grant) submitted a
proposal for the change of scope for roof mount solar and EV charger, no second proposal required

since David was the lowest bidder in original grant. 

The Selectboard accepted proposals from Nicolas Goulet for heat pumps at the Town Hall upper-level
and Library Train station upper-level only. The Selectboard accepted proposal from David Belanger
for construction of a roof mount solar array and EV charging station at the Library/Train Station.

 
This is part of the Congressional Spending Grant administered through The Department of Energy. 

Meeting Adjourned: 4:45PM Clayton Macdonald, Charlie Goulet 
  


